
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors DATE: November 15, 2019 

FROM: General Manager 

SUBJECT: PP AAL Agenda Item: Millbrae Station Transit-Oriented Development 
(Gateway at Millbrae Station TOD) 

At the November 21, 2019 Board meeting, staff will provide an update on the mixed-use Gateway 
at Millbrae Station TOD project which is expected to start construction in December 2019. Staffs 
presentation during the PP AAL agenda will cover project and schedule updates as an information 
item. In addition, an update on deal terms will be provided to the Board in Closed Session. No 
action is being requested by the Board at this time. 

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning & Development Officer at 
(510) 287-4794. 

Attachment 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Deputy General Manager 
Executive Staff 


